
            
 
 

 

If You Missed the Meeting… 
  

 

 

… on Wednesday, April 1, 2020, President Kevin thought about having an online meeting.   Melissa Hammond, 

our Family of Rotary Rotarian practiced the Pledge. Eric may have had a very meaningful and thankful 

invocation. President Kevin, being on top of things, then jumped right in and introduced our very efficient 

Secretary, Randy Stutz, who was at home sleeping in.  

 President’s Announcements:  

• President Kevin presented the option to have a Rotary meeting online next week using Zoom.us. If you 

would like to see this happen, email or call Kevin to express your desire to join. Go to Zoom.us and check 

out the web page. This would be a very easy way for us to get online and meet face to face. You will not 

need to download anything. Be prepared and await an invitation from President Kevin. 

 

Other Announcements: 

 

• Roger updated is about a few items .He delivered 10 computers to Regis for students who do not have a 

computer in their dorm.  They were very appreciative. We have a request from Hope House for 

laptops.  We currently have about 30 laptops, but don’t know if they will hold a charge so it is not an 

option right now. RYLA is just on hold until things start changing.  He believes that the camps will be 

canceled this summer. That is the same for Catholic Heart Workcamp. There are 300 kids signed up to 

come it may be cancelled. The Colorado Senate is talking about funding Imagination Library. The work 

on the Buell grant is progressing. A grant from Adams County will be announced in mid-April.  

 

• Loren reminded us that there is only one 3rd quarter dues payment left. He thanked all  Rotarians for 

getting those payments in on time. We will be discussing how to use the dues used to pay for breakfasts 

we have missed.  

 

Due to the current circumstances there was no program this morning. Our thanks to Roger for quickly reorganizing 

our program schedule by contacting the upcoming presenters and letting them know of our cancellations 

Mark C. and Doug, our Sgt. at Arms this week, made a great start at online extractions from the few, but very 

energetic, Rotarians who were online on Facebook and email. If you wish you can makeup missed meetings at 

any of the Rotary Clubs in our area.  Get the app, Rotary Club Locator, for your smart phone. You will find clubs 

you can attend located all over the world. 

 

 Melissa was extolled by President Kevin who thanked her for being an important member of the 7:10 Rotary Club 

and who has shown us the Service Above Self motto. Her prolific profile as the Family of Rotary Rotarian can be 

found on the front page of the Bemis award winning, Frameable, Ineluctable, EarlyWord newsletter which was 

profusely available on all of the tables in its elegant 11x17" format. It can also be found on the 7:10 web site at: 

www.westminster710rotary.org/newsletter.cfm. 

 

 

Rotary members shared some very funny videos as some Thoughts for the Day. 

 

 We could have closed the meeting right on time with a rousing rending of The Four Way Test if there was a 

meeting. 

 

 Yours in Rotary Service,  

 
Loren, 7:10 Missed the Meeting Editor 

Westminster7:10 Rotary Club 
 

 On site 7:10 Rotary meetings are 

cancelled until further notice. 

http://www.westminster710rotary.org/newsletter.cfm

